Program/Events Minutes
November12, 2014
Voting members present: Nancy Stearns, Rex Henderson, Ellia Sliwiak, Terry LaRosa, Jim Burge, Jan McCarthy and Evelyn Bless.  
Absent members: Eve Hanna 

Staff present: Paul Berg, Richard Haerther and Todd Dunkle
The October minutes were approved on a motion by Terry LaRosa and a second by Ellia Sliwiak.
Paul announced Helen Michaelson’s retirement at the first of the year.  Postings for the Education Director have been given to Hillsborough County and State of Florida Arts Councils as well as Hillsborough County Education Department.  Helen has agreed to remain while training her replacement.  Possible changes to the current education program and scheduling were discussed. Traits required of the new director would be organizational skills, an Education degree with experience working with the county school system.  Also naming the Winds after Helen was discussed along with the music room.

Paul Berg indicated that the October Events summary has not closed out yet due to the switch in bookkeepers from Brenda Heiss to Brandy Bailey. 
Richard handed out a list of contracted feature entertainments as well as possible additions for the summer/fall/winter/spring series. The lists included ticket price ranges and gross profit figures.  He asked that they be reviewed and get with him on any feedback.  Richard also announced the South Arts NEA grant funding for a dance company over the next 4 years.  He will forward all information to the committee for their review, however he was asked to pursue this program for the center.
Adjourned at 4:10PM

Next Program/Events committee will meet Wednesday, December 10 @ 3PM.  The committee chair will send out a reminder prior to the meeting.
Submitted by Nancy Stearns

